
Photo/Video Consent 

By consenting to have your child’s photograph taken, you agree that their image may be 
used in all Dunshaughlin Rockets Basketball Club social media, advertising, and any 
activities or events supported by the North East Basketball Board and Basketball Ireland. It 
is the sole responsibility of parents/guardians and child to ensure that he or she does not 
appear in any photographs or video recordings if explicit consent has not been given. 
Without such action, you implicitly consent to the use of photography and video involving 
your child. Please see the photography/videography policy for more detail. 


